
From: Clerks
To: Al Coffin; Clerks
Subject: RE: Record of Appeal to City of Duluth Local Board of Appeal & Equalization
Date: Monday, May 6, 2024 8:34:38 AM

Good morning Al,
I have submitted your information to the St. Louis County Assessor’s Office. They left a note in their
system indicating that the phone number they have on record for you does not work (it appears they
attempted to call you back on 5/1), so you may want to try giving them a call again. Otherwise, they
will likely reach out to you by email.
Regards,
Robert Shipp | Administrative Information Specialist, City Clerk’s Office | City of Duluth | Room 318
| 411 West First Street, Duluth, MN, 55802 | 218-730-5257 rshipp@duluthmn.gov
This message is intended to be received and used only by the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify the sender and delete the message from your system. Please be advised that e-mail correspondence to
and from the City of Duluth, Minnesota may be public data subject to the Minnesota Data Practices Act and may be disclosed
to third parties

From: Al Coffin <alcoffin1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 4, 2024 6:34 PM
To: Clerks <clerks@duluthmn.gov>
Subject: Record of Appeal to City of Duluth Local Board of Appeal & Equalization
Sir/Madam:
Please find attached subject document with attachments as have been furnished to Assessor's
Office. Have not had response from assessor, so am proceeding with this appeal filing.
Respectfully submitted,
Allen Coffin
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